
April, 2019 

 

With the arrival of spring and another boating season, EPICA’s attorney 

Billy Fox has confirmed that the organization will be able to clear the 

brush and debris from the community boat ramp without impinging on 

the Burbage ownership rights. 

 

In order to avoid an expense to the organization, EPICA will be seeking 

member volunteers to help with the boat ramp clearing. Stay tuned for 

details… 
 
 

           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


